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State ofNew Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
2 1 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301

Re: DW 17-165 Abenaki Water Company-Rosebrook

Ladies and Gentlemen:

This letter is in furtherance of our prior letter dated January 1 7, 201 8 requesting
intervenor status with respect to any hearings on Petition for Change in Rates Order No.
26,097. Omni Mount Washington, LLC is a major customer of the Abenaki Water
Company, and as such, will be significantly impacted by any increase to the rates.
Initially, the proposed increase would result in an additional $85,000 per year in water
costs, which would be highly detrimental to the resort. Furthermore, we have received no
communication from Abenaki to discuss the proposed rate increases, nor do we have any
idea what capital improvements were made in 2017.

Going forward, please use me and Chris Ellms (Director of Ski Operations) as your
points of contact. His phone number is 603-278-3301 and his email address is
cellms@omnihotels.com.

Please call me at (214) 283-8646 ifyou have any questions.

Sincerely,

\J S
Nicole S. Graves
Counsel, Real Estate & Business Transactions
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cc: Abenaki Water Company
Office of Consumer Advocate, State of New Hampshire
John Murtha (via e-mail)
Chris Ellms (via e-mail)


